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Kia ora Koutou. 
The weeks are flying by! It is fabulous to see our tamariki settled and embracing different 
opportunities - Bike Safety, Swimming sports, after school sport, roles around the school such as 
radio station and sport academy leaders AND of course heaps of learning. 
On Monday the buddy classes spent time together - they had heaps of fun and it was great to 
see their Relationships Kete being added too. 
 

       
 
 
This afternoon after school, we have an ‘Open Day’ at our place. Through our Puketeraki Kahui 
(Community of Learning), Kaiako from different schools are able to go and visit different North 
Canterbury schools. This is a great opportunity to build relationships with other Kaiako, to share 
what we are proud of at Southbrook and to learn from each other. 
 
 
Great to see heaps of tamariki walking, scootering and biking to school each day! 
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Celebrating Southbrook Superstars… 
Kete Kids this week - Tamariki who have been consistently adding to their Three Kete 

 

 

Billy, what a wonderful start to school you have had! We 
appreciate the kindness and respect you show to Kaiako. You are 
focussed and showing the Kete Strength of Love of Learning, 
particularly with all the Literacy skills you are adding to your 
Knowledge Kete. Be proud! 

  

Eliza, we are so impressed with the amazing start you have had 
to Nga Manu Nui. You are full of curiosity and have a drive to 
learn as you eagerly go about your day. We are proud of the way 
you self-manage yourself and show respect and courtesy to 
everyone around you. Thank you for being a fantastic role mode. 
You are a treasure! 

 

 

Quinn, we have been really impressed by your start to the school year. 
You are stepping up and being an amazing role model to those around 
you. We appreciate the way you follow our instructions and complete 
your learning tasks quickly and to a high standard. Keep up the 
amazing work Quinn! 

 
 

Indi, you are shining as a Year 6 leader this term. We have seen 
your maturity grow and we could not be prouder. You are a 
studious student and take pride in your mahi. Your curiosity will 
take you far and we adore your love of learning. Keep being 
your incredible self, Indi! 

 
 

Emma, your leadership and dedication make you a fantastic role 
model for everyone at Southbrook School! Your incredible work 
ethic and positive attitude uplift those around you, and we truly 
appreciate the effort you put into everything you do. Keep being 
amazing—we can’t wait to see all that you achieve this year! 

 
Reminders… 

●​ Please ensure that if your child brings a scooter to school that it is well named. 
●​ A reminder that toys are not to be bought to school at any time 
●​ A reminder that Friday 21st March is Staff Only day - school is closed 
●​ Kapa Haka festival Friday 14 March - more information later in newsletter 

Ngā mihi nui 
Julie 



Southbrook Superstars… 
Milo Superstars from last week 

 
 
Other Notices… 
 
School Uniform 
Southbrook School uniform is available through:  southbrookschool@impakt.co.nz 
 

Come and see our Kapa Haka perform 
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